
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: Ian Loveless
Cc: Jieun Shon; Jamey Ayling
Subject: RE: RU-22-00002 East Peak
Date: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 2:06:38 PM

Good afternoon Ian,
 
Thank you for the update on the East Peak Reasonable Use application.  I am including Jamey Ayling,
the Kittitas County Planning Manager in the conversation, as my last day with Community
Development Services will be July 12, 2023.  This application will be reassigned to another planner
and once I have additional information regarding who that will be, I will reach out and connect you
with them.
 
Thank you again for the update
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
If this is a Public Records Request, please go to https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx and
fill out a request for public records through the GovQA portal.
 
 

From: Ian Loveless <ian@evolutionprojects.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 9:09 PM
To: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Jieun Shon <ji@evolutionprojects.com>
Subject: RU-22-00002 East Peak
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

 

Hi Kelly,
 
I wanted to follow up on our RUE application in Hyak.  We have had a number of competing
priorities that have pushed off our work on this project, but we are still intending to move forward
with the RUE in the near term.  I am working with Ji Shon on this and our goal is to get the
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resubmission of materials to you in July.  We wanted to check in and make sure you know that the
project is still active and also make sure that the long delay has not triggered anything in the RUE
process, and that a submittal in July will be fine from a process perspective.  Please let us know any
issues and apologies for the delays here.
 
Thanks
Ian
 

 

Ian Loveless   Director of Finance
evolution Projects   c.425.404.1811

 

http://www.evolutionprojects.com/

